PUBLIC NOTICE

The Village of Glenwillow, working in cooperation with the Ohio Department of Natural
Resources (ODNR), will be installing a multi-purpose trail to Tinkers Creek at the north
end of the Village on Village property intersecting Richmond Road and projecting south
and east approximately 1,800 feet. The project will consist of the installation of a 10” wide
asphalt multi-purpose trail, boardwalk and other appurtenances related to the trail
installation.

The Village of Glenwillow will be having a public hearing to discuss the design of Tinkers
Creek Trail — North Phase I project. The public hearing will be on Wednesday August 17,
2022 at 5:30 pm at Village Hall 29555 Pettibone Road, Glenwillow, Ohio 44139. The
public is invited to attend and voice their comments related to the project design.



